
ODYSSEY OF THE MIND

Parent Information Session

WHEN: September 11th at 2:45

WHERE: Suntree Elementary in the Horizons Classroom

WHAT: Odyssey of the Mind relies on parent volunteers to coach

teams. This is a wonderful experience for students!

Odyssey of the Mind is a creative problem-solving competition

where teams of students tackle open-ended challenges. Participants

engage in tasks that require teamwork, innovation, and

out-of-the-box thinking. It fosters creativity, critical thinking, and

collaboration in a fun and supportive environment.

***If you are unable to attend the information session, but are

interested in learning more about OM, contact Toni Knepp at

knepp.toni@brevardschools.org.

Odyssey of the Mind Website:

https://odysseyofthemind.com/

https://odysseyofthemind.com/



